

www.usief.org.in



October 21, 2015

Dr. Nemthianngai Guite Assistant Professor Department of Social Work University of Delhi New Delhi

Dear Dr. Guite:

This letter is in reference to the interview you had with our National Selection Committee at Fulbright House, New Delhi on October 15, 2015 for a 2016-2017 Fulbright-Nehru Postdoctoral Research Fellowship.

I am pleased to inform you that your name has been placed on the principal panel of scholars recommended for this fellowship. However, your final selection will be subject to approval of your candidature by the J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board (FFSB), Washington, D.C., and the availability of funds. We are likely to be informed of the FFSB approval by April 2016.

The grant will be for a period of 18 months and is tenable in the 2016-2017 academic year. You should be able to start your grant ideally from August 2016 onwards.

All formalities connected with the administration of the fellowship and your affiliation in the United States will be the responsibility of our cooperating agency, the Council for International Exchange of Scholars (CIES), Washington, D.C.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter to my colleague Dr. Sudarsan Dash sudarsan@usief.org.in .

With best wishes

Adam J. Grotsky

Executive Director

United States-India Educational Foundation

United States-India Educational Foundation is a binational organization established by treaty in 1950 12 Hailey Road, New Delhi 110 001, India Tel.: +91-11-4209 0909, 2332 8944 Fax: +91-11-2332 9718 E-mail: info@usief.org.in

REGIONAL OFFICES: